COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

30th March, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I am returning to you under separate
cover one copy of the plan, advised in your letter of the
24th instent, of General Pumping Arrangement proposed for
Messrs. N.V. Wilton<Fyenoord's Yari No.669, and have to
inform you that this plan will be approved, provided the
arrangements be as shown and amended thereon and the
remaining requirements of Sections 34 and 40 of the Rules
(1938-9) be complied with so far as they are applicable,

It is eoncluded that pipes Nos.1l08 and

109 for draining No.5 hold are connected to the tunnel bilge

main, but I shall be glad if you will confirm this, Further,

a sketech showing arrangement of copper plugs in drain pipes

Nos.100, 101, 108 and 109 should be submitted for consideration.
I have to add that if No.4 double bottom

tank is intended to be used as a dry tank the suctions should

be led to the main bilge line and not to the ballast line.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

The Surveyors, Secretary.

ROTTERDAM.




